
Shepparton East Primary School 

Parents’ & Friends’ 

Welcome to all our existing and new 

 Shepparton East PS families 

Who is the P & F? 

The P&F is a committee, that meets, that provides a chance for families to be 

a part of, and contribute back to our school  community.  It is a great space to 

bring ideas and suggestions forward that can help improve our children's     

experiences and the environment in which they learn. 

 

The Parents’ and Friends’ committee meet twice a term at school.  The 

meetings are casual and are a great way of meeting new people. There is a 

President and Secretary in order to keep track of our activities. 

 

The main aim of the committee is to fundraise in order to purchase items that 

will enhance the learning environment of the school.  They are also actively 

involved in the Mother’s Day and Father’s Day stall and are always looking to 

volunteer and help in lots of ways. 

 

All are welcome to join and the community appreciates all that the           

committee contributes. 

 


